
 
 
 
                                                                                                  June 28 | 2019  

 

 
Move to Port of Karasu, 11th of July 2019 
 
 
Dear customers, 
 
It´s time for Sea Lines to move to IC Karasu Port 
 
Sea Lines is introducing a new port of call in Turkey. The last port call from Haydarpasa will be 
Sunday the 7th of July at 08:00. Therefore M/S Sea Partner will do the first port call to Karasu 
from Chornomorsk, and the first departure from Karasu as follow: 
 

08.07.2019 21:00   Departure Chornomorsk to Karasu 

11.07.2019 08:00   Departure Karasu to Chornomorsk 
 

Please see the separate document, or www.sealines.com.tr, for the schedule from Karasu for the 
rest of the month. 

For more information, please contact your local sales person. 

 

Sincerely yours,   

Sea Lines Management 
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